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MT PU::ASANT, TX 754 5 
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ESTIMA 	 E 
ADDRESS ES IMATE # 1131 

TOMMY MORGESON DATE 10106/2016 

TOMMY MORGESON 

DATE _TIV'TY 

10106/2016 	 Alum Sign:4ft x 6ft 2 sided 432.00T 
4ft x 6ft OS vinyl on aluminum , full color , laminated , 1 @ $432.00 

SUBTOTAL 432.00 

TAX (8.25%) 35.64 

TOTAL $467.64 

Accepted By 	 Accepted Date 

For All Invoice Questions. Please Email: 


Michelle@thesignexpress.com 


Carla@thesignexpress .com 
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:YPRESS BASIN 
VlASTER GARDENERS 



To whom it may concern; 

On behalf of the Cypress Basin Master Gardeners (CBMG), I am aski ng that you migh 

review this material and please co nsider our request for fu nds to purchase a sign for 
the Titus County Extension Office. 

Our organization has a lot of pride in our county and our Extellsion office. We have 
landscaped a lot of the property surrounding the office. Ifyou have not been by to 
enjoy our beautiful gardens, test plots a nd na ture trail, I hope that you do. 

Texas A&M has selected us to do research for Earth Kind varieties of landscaping 

plants, roses, and grape and muscadine varieties. 

We take pride in the fact that our Master Gardens are promoted as a tourist 
attraction for Mt Pleasant in the Texas State Travel Guide. Our Gardens also 
provide horticultural education for folks in the community, demonstrating 
plants for Texas landscapes, methods of composting and raised bed 
construction, to name a few items. 

Titus County is very blessed to have wonderful Extension Agents, Kenny and Lou Ann 
Rollins. They are always willing and very helpful to anyone in the community. We are 
also very lucky to have such a great facility. We don't take it for granted as we are 
aware that few counties have great Extension agents and a great building in which to 

hold their meetings. 

CBMG is preparing the pole for the sign by removing the rust and painting. 

If we can answer any question feel free to call us. Please do take the opportunity to 

come by and check out what we have done. We have our work days on Wednesdays 
8-10. We will be more than happy to give you a tour of our gardens and our nature 
trail. 

Rhonda Lesher 

Treasurer CBMG 


